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PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL COMMISSION TO HOLD 

SPECIAL MEETING THIS WEEK 

 
The Idaho Public Charter School Commission (PCSC) will hold a special meeting 

on Thursday, August 1, 2019 in Boise. 

 

The meeting will be held in the Idaho Statehouse, East Wing Garden Level Room 

41 starting at 9 a.m. (MDT). 

 

The purpose of the meeting is to consider a report and a list of recommendations 

made last week by Idaho’s Office of the Attorney General.  The Office recently 

conducted an investigation in response to complaints it received that the PCSC 

violated Idaho’s Open Meeting Law during an executive session meeting held last 

April.   

 

Prior to considering the report, the PCSC will take public comment both in person, 

and by telephone.  Those interested in testifying by telephone can do so by calling 

1-720-279-0026; Participant Code: 292948.   

 

Members of the public who wish only to listen in to the meeting can call the same 

number, and instead use the Listen Only Code: 2759486. 

 

The meeting agenda is posted on the Public Charter School Commission website: 
https://tinyurl.com/y3egqdc5 
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